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Playtime Procedures
Areas for playing
All children should enter the boundaries of the playground or field / MUGA. During the summer months, the school field/MUGA may be used for break times and lunchtimes when weather permits. Children should not play around the bike shed or on the yellow rails or steps. These are not climbing frames and for Health and Safety reasons children should not play around them. 

Children need to be visible at all times. 

MUGA- is to be used for football games. Children should carry footballs to the MUGA area. They should not be kicked near the school building. There is a football rota for playtimes.

Trim Trail - Can be used by all children if the weather permits.  It should be used sensibly. The bark chippings around the pathways and the logs should not be played with or on.

Grass – Can be used in fine weather. Children should stay away from the bushes and trees. They should not play in bushes, where they cannot be seen.

Playground - Can be used for games and playing with the playground equipment.

Seating areas - can be used for sitting and talking with peers and also for time out sessions.

Playground equipment - In fine weather the equipment will be out on the playground or field. It should be played with sensibly and returned when it is finished with. Children who do not play sensibly or do not return it will not have access to the toys.

Duty Staff - Two or more staff are on duty at playtimes. All of the playing area are supervised. During lunchtimes, there are a total of 5 staff on duty. During drier weather when children are on the field, the trim trail and MUGA will be supervised by a member of staff stationed in this area.
Accidents - These are reported to staff on duty they make an assessment of the child and send to the First Aiders for further attention. All accidents are recorded on the Council accident forms. Children who have a bump to the head will be issued with a sticker and parents must be informed.

